

December 9, 2022

To: Washington Youth Soccer Council (Association Presidents and WYS Board of Directors)

CC: Washington Youth Soccer Member Association Representatives

From: Washington Youth Soccer Office

Re: Notice of Player Fees

Hello Washington Youth Soccer Membership,

We are looking forward to seeing you all – in-person – at the upcoming Annual Player Fee Meeting scheduled for Saturday, January 28th, 2023. Please save the date. Agenda and details to follow.

This letter is to inform you that the Washington Youth Soccer Board of Directors has voted that the Player Fees for registration to Washington Youth Soccer for the playing season 2023-2024 which will be recommended to the Membership at the Annual Player Fee Meeting on January 28th, 2023, are to remain the same as the current year 2022-2023.

## 2023-2024 Player Fees

10 and below Rec: \$7.25 11 and above Rec: \$16.25

Competitive: \$18.50

The Membership shall vote on this recommendation from the Board of Directors on Saturday, January 28th, 2023, at the Annual Player Fee Meeting.

We wish you all the best this holiday season and look forward to seeing you in January!

Sincerely.

Roger Levesque, (He/Him) Executive Director, WYS